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García-Valdecasas &Viola opens new offices in Barcelona
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The office has moved to 137 Enrique Granados Street,
where it has increased its space by nearly 50%.

According to the partners, this is a necessary movement to be able to implement the growth
forecast for 2020. The firm currently employs seven professionals and aims to reach eleven next
year.
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